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Comments: I would vote "no" to this if I could. I lived in Glacier county, MT for almost 2 years. There is already an

affordability crisis in Montana like much of the US and a wage crisis in the flathead valley. There are no jobs that

pay an hourly wage to afford rent let alone buy a home and a new resort would just exacerbate this problem. The

existing resorts have had to offer special incentives and bonuses to pay their seasonal employees to stay on for

the whole season. Public land should be for all to enjoy not for the ultra rich to buy and divvy up and restrict

access. 


